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Saturday December 17, 2022

Happy Holidays Fellow "Landers"...   The Legacy Landing HOA Board of Directors (Jay Witherbee, Randy Walter, Erik Brown, Eric Flaten) convened on Wednesday December 14, 2022 to review 2022 operations and plan for 2023. Ultimately the board adopted a Proposed Budget for 2023 maintaining the Annual HOA Assessment at $1,000 per parcel. The guiding principle for all board discussions and decisions are based on preserving and protecting individual and shared resources. We look forward to presenting the Proposed Budget for member review, discussion and approval at the Annual Legacy Landing HOA Member Meeting on Wednesday April 5, 2023. In person attendance is encouraged however "Zoom" participation will be an option as well. More details to follow including time, location, agenda, financials etc...  please hold the date.

Additional discussion of importance at the December 14 board Meeting included snow maintenance and parking. Our first season of snow maintenance has been challenging and is definitely a work "in progress".. meaning we have not perfected the process but remain committed to improving the process. A special thank you to Mike Mackey and Erik Brown who have "greatly contributed" to the process. Parking: The Board "confirmed by unanimous vote" to enforce "No Parking" on ALL improved roadways within Legacy Landing including NW Pugsley Place. 
Per Legacy Landing CC&R's Section 3.4 there are four HOA Board Directors with "offsetting" 2 year terms... Consequently each year two Board Member terms expire and an election is held at the Annual HOA Member Meeting to either re-elect or elect 2 Board Directors. In 2023 Jay Witherbee's and Randy Walter's terms expire.There are no term limits... one or both may seek re-election.
.   
The Legacy Landing HOA Board remains committed to maintaining a culture of transparency, mutual respect and constructive debate that we believe leads to sound decision making. We actively seek information, question assumptions and challenge conclusions so that we may advocate for solutions based on analysis. If you would like to nominate yourself or another member for a board position or you have questions in general, please reply to this email.
Home/Lot owners will receive an HOA Annual Assessment invoice via email in January with a due date of March 31st, 2023. Thank you in advance for your attention.
Jay Witherbee  LL HOA President    509-699-1696

